ORRIN G. HATCH, UTAH, CHAIRMAN

CHUCK GRASSLEY, IOWA RON WYDEN, OREGON
MIKE CRAPO, IDAHO CHARLES E. SCHUMER, NEW YORK
PAT ROBERTS, KANSAS DEBBIE STABENOW, MICHIGAN
MICHAEL B. ENZI, WYOMING MARIA CANTWELL, WASHINGTON
JOHN CORNYN, TEXAS BILL NELSON, FLORIDA " - )
JOHN THUNE, SOUTH DAKOTA ROBERT MENENDEZ, NEW JERSEY G l
RICHARD BURR, NORTH CAROLINA THOMAS R. CARPER, DELAWARE nl [ ta EB [“ﬂ E
JOHNNY ISAKSON, GEORGIA BENJAMIN L. CARDIN, MARYLAND ]
ROB PORTMAN, OHIO SHERROD BROWN, OHIO
PATRICK J. TOOMEY, PENNSYLVANIA MICHAEL F. BENNET, COLORADO COMMITTEE ON FINANCE
DANIEL COATS, INDIANA ROBERT P. CASEY, Jr., PENNSYLVANIA
DEAN HELLER, NEVADA MARK R. WARNER, VIRGINIA " N
TIM SCOTT, SOUTH CAROLINA WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6200
CHRIS CAMPBELL, STAFF DIRECTOR
JOSHUA SHEINKMAN, DEMOCRATIC STAFF DIRECTOR
April 22, 2015

The Honorable Jacob Lew

Secretary

Department of the Treasury

1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20229

Dear Secretary Lew,

As you know, the Senate Finance Committee has jurisdiction over the Internal Revenue Code
and a responsibility to ensure that our tax laws are administered and enforced in a way that
respects the First Amendment rights of Americans. The Committee also has an obligation to
conduct oversight of the Treasury Department’s rulemaking activities. I write today in
furtherance of this obligation, and to conduct oversight related to the Treasury Department’s
November 29, 2013 proposal of new rules governing 501(c)(4) organizations.

To assist the Committee in this oversight, I ask that you provide all documents and
communications sent by, received by, or copied to any employee of the Department of the
Treasury between January 1, 2009, and May 1, 2014, related to the proposed rules. This request
does not apply to public comments the Treasury Department received related to the rulemaking
or proposed guidance. It is my understanding that these documents are the subject of outstanding
FOIA litigation and have already been collected, so this request should not create any significant
burdens for your Department.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact
Committee staff at (202) 224-4515.

Sincerely,

Qs ar

Orrin G. Hatch
Chairman, Senate Committee on Finance




